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Canada - Nova Scotia Offshore Petroleum Board 

8th Floor TD Centre, 1791 Barrington Street, Halifax, Nova Scotia B3J 3K9 
 

File: 20,100.24 
 June 06, 2014 

 
Notice to Operators 

 
New Phone Number for Immediate Verbal Reporting 

(902) 496-4444 
   

Background 
 
The CNSOPB has put in place a new 24-hour phone number (902) 496-4444 for 
reporting offshore emergencies and for “Immediate Verbal Notification” in accordance 
with the “Incident Reporting and Investigation Guidelines”.  
 
Operators are urged to begin using this new reporting number, which is available for 
immediate use.  Operators are expected to update their reporting procedures by August 
1, 2014 to reflect this change. 
 
This new reporting number replaces (902) 422-5588 which will continue to serve as the 
main number for routine contact with the CNSOPB.  Until August 1, 2014, the main 
number will continue to serve as a back-up for the new reporting number. 
 
What to expect when you call (902) 496-4444 
 
• Your call will be answered by the 24-hour call-service operator 
• The operator will take your name, phone number, and company 
• The operator will contact the assigned CNSOPB Duty Officer who will return your 

call 
• The Duty Officer will call you and will be prepared to receive your report    
 
 
If you have any questions regarding this Notice, please contact: 
 
Robert Normore 
Advisor, Health, Safety & Environment 
Phone: (902) 422-5588 
Fax: (902) 422-1799 
rnormore@cnsopb.ns.ca  
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